Eleuthera Paulina du Pont-Passigli

"Puget Sound " information about grey whales feeding on ghost shrimp was actually in my small
local newspaper a few days ago. To then read that ships burning the filthiest possible fuel - heavy
fuel oil - are allowed to dump its wastes into Puget Sound via scrubbers was really a huge shock.
The pandemic gave the sound and marine ecosystems time off from this pollution. PLEASE BAN
SCRUBBING in the sound and allow further time off from heavy fuel oil pollution and hopefully a
permanent solution. Healthy seas are important for reducing climate change, for healthy food fish,
and for a healthy coast. Ban scrubbing with Amendment #2. Thank you



